Chris O'Brien
m

From: santa iadevaia <santaiadevaia@att.net>

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 2:36 AM

To: X X

Cc: House Finance Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Subject: Bills H6238, H 8198/50450, and H 5318/5025

April 21, 2025

I am writing to request that the Bills H6238, H 8198/S0450, and H 5318/$0257 be sent to the floor of the elected
representatives for a vote, and not be held in committee. You have heard the stories of the hardships retirees are living
with because of the “reforms” of the pension system back in 2011 and 2015.

| was directly and negatively affected by these changes. | am receiving about % of the pension | was to get in retirement
(if the changes were never made). Factoring in inflation and the high cost of everything, | must continue to work even
though | am retired. Bottom line, we were robbed as a result of the changes!

The money is in the system, the money is ours, and it was taken away from us. This is your opportunity to correct this
wrong, this big mistake made over a decade ago. Please do the honorable thing and send those Bills to the floor.

Thank you,

Santa ladevaia, Ed.D.

santaiadevaia@att.net



